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Lucy Wyn-Griffiths

From: Bob Hall 
Sent: Tuesday, November 03, 2020 3:30 PM
To: Jack Crompton
Cc: corporate
Subject: White Gold Proposal Underground Utilities

Honourable Mayor and Council 
Please find my letter opposing to move the Utilities underground in White Gold. 
I have owned and lived in White Gold for over 50 years love the community. 
I oppose the project for many reasons; 
1) extraordinary costs of Project for a Beautificarion Luxury. 
2) Have not been given a firm cost for the project 
3) Cost from property line to House unknown to bring up to code and repairs to House and property. 
4) lack of Transparency from committee pushing forward with Project. 
5) Additional Property Taxes after $ 4000 increase in 2020 Taxes. 
6) Timing Covid I’m self employed and my business is down 80% and cannot afford this Beautification Project 
now and for years to re cover. 
 
Thank you for taking time to read my letter and please take into consideration reversal of moving ahead with 
this decision. 
 
Bob Hall 
7229 Fitzsimmons Road South 
Whistler BC 
V8E 0E6 

 
 




